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NEWSLETTER 

Issue 12: AUGUST 2022   

AUGUST 
 
26th - Book Week Dress up 
 day 
 
29th - Curriculum Day  
 
31st - Footsteps 
 
31st - Yr 5 camp departs 
 
31st - Mixed netball sport    
 championships          
 
31st - Year 2 Cranbourne     
 Botanical Gardens - 
 2M,2I &2D                                            
 
SEPTEMBER  
 
1st  - Year 2 Cranbourne     
 Botanical Gardens - 
 2H,2F &2MU    
                                          
2nd -  Year 5 camp arrives   
 back 
 
2nd - Year 6 SSV Murdoch 
 District Basketball Day                      
 
5th - Foundation Swimming  
6th - Foundation Swimming 
 
9th - Staff PPD -                               
 Student free day 
 
12th - Foundation Swimming 
13th - Foundation Swimming  
14th - Foundation Swimming  
 
15th - Footy Day  
 
16th - Last day of Term 3 -   
 2.30pm Finish 
 
OCTOBER 
 
3rd –First day of Term 4 
 
18th - Year 4 Camp departs   
 4C, 4R & 4MR 
21st - Year 4 Camp arrives 
 back 4C, 4R & 4MR 
25th - Year 4 Camp departs    
  4H & 4P 
28th - Year 4 Camp arrives   
   back 4H & 4P 

CALENDAR 

 
Joke of the week ! 

REMINDER                                                         
Upcoming Student free Days 

Curriculum Day                                                

Monday 29th August                                                        
Staff Professional Practice Day                                          

Friday 9th September  

(Team Kids will be running their onsite service on these days) 

26th August - Year 5 Camp final payment due                                        

26th August - Year 2 Cranbourne Botanical Gardens payment/ 

                   consent due 

26th August - Year 4 Civics and Citizenship incursion consent due              

31st August - Year 6 SSV Murdoch District Basketball Day                      

                 payment/consent due                                                        

6th September - Footy Day canteen lunch payment due                                                                     

3rd October -  Year 4 Forrest Lodge Farm Camp payment/consent 

   due    

UPCOMING DUE DATES 

 

Last day of Term 
3 is Friday 16th       

September 
2.30pm Finish  
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Book Week Parade! 

On Friday the 26th of August we will be having a Book Week dress up day! Students 
are invited to dress up as their favourite, or any, book character for the day. 

 
We will also be having a Book Week parade around the oval hosted by Mr Dowling, 
Parents are welcome to come and this will take place between 9:15am and 9:45am 

on our school oval.                                                                                                                          
We will make alternative arrangements if we experience bad weather. 

 
The SRC team are again teaming up with the Parents & Friends association and work-
ing with an organisation called 123read2me as an extra way of supporting a worthy 

local organisation. 
 

123read2me provide underprivileged kids and families with access to story books. 
We are asking the Woodlands school community to donate any second hand quality 
books next week for kids that might be a little less fortunate. The SRC team will col-

lect any donated books (maximum 1 bag per student) from your classrooms next 
Wednesday & Friday between 2:30-3:30. 

 
We hope to see some amazing outfits on Friday 26th of August along with students 

generously donating quality second hand books to our friends at 123read2me. 
 

Thanks SRC & Parents and Friends Association.  
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Since last school holidays Rowan from grade 2 has been working 

on his Promise Badge for Joey Scouts. As apart of earning the 

badge he had to select a project to help his community. He chose 

to donate books to children who are remote or disadvantaged.          

He went through his own collection and also collected from his 

Scout friends. In total he collected 372 books and on the            

weekend was able to hand these over to 123Read2Me. They let 

him tour the warehouse and informed him that his donation will 

be going to children who live in flood affected areas.  
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PERFORMING ARTS  
Students in Foundation have been exploring Drama through                           
fairy tales. They have been learning to use their voice, body                  
movement and facial expressions to bring characters to life.                           

They have also been discussing what they think the fairy tales mean 
and what we can learn from them. 

Here are some pictures of Foundation students acting                                                      
The Three Billy Goats Gruff 
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RSPCA FUNDRAISER THANK YOU  
 

Thank you to everyone that supported the 
RSPCA cruelty against animals fundraiser at 

the canteen last week 
We raised $366 for the RSPCA, which they 

were very appreciative of 
 

     Thank you again 
                           Canteen  
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THRIVE AWARDS 
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THRIVE AWARDS 
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